From the Service Department

Tree Trimming/Removal Service

The Village will provide a professional tree trimmer to remove or trim a tree on a resident's property. Please note that tree trimming/removal is limited to two (2) trims per year and one (1) removal. If a crane is needed for tree removal, it is the responsibility of the homeowner to pay for the service. In addition, if a stump needs ground, it is the responsibility of the homeowner to pay for this service, whether the homeowner uses the tree company that the Village has a contract with or another tree company. Forms are available on our website and at the Village Hall during normal business hours.

Table & Chair Rental

A limited number of tables and chairs (maximum of 3 tables, 30 chairs) are available for use by residents having parties at their residence, free of charge. Please contact the Service Department at (216) 641-3505 to arrange a time when you can pick them up during normal business hours.

<u>Dumpsters</u>

Residents may rent a Village dumpster for personal use at their home by paying \$30.00 to the Village for each dumpster load. Use of the dumpster is for demolition only. Examples of demolition are: lumber, railroad ties, windows, doors, roofing material, flooring (not carpeting), drywall or plaster, stones, rocks, bricks, concrete, cement blocks, etc.

Garbage Pick Up - Recycling - Yard Waste

The Village Service Department collects garbage every Monday morning beginning at 8:00 a.m. at no charge to its residents. Our Service Department will come into your yard and take your garbage tote and recycling container to the curb; afterwards they will carry it back into your yard. Please not that if a holiday falls on a Monday; the service will commence on Tuesday.

From the Sports Commissioner

Summer is in full swing and we have had many new teams renting the softball and hardball fields this year. It's great to see the fields being used so much. If you know anyone interested in renting the fields, please have them reach out. We'd be happy to welcome them!

We had 14 children register for fall soccer and are working with the villages of Valley View and Brooklyn Heights to place them on teams. Coaches should be reaching out to parents in the next several weeks to begin scheduling practices. We also had 5 children sign up for flag football and 3 for cheerleading.

Unfortunately, there wasn't enough interest for either an adult men's or women's softball team this year. Valley View and Brooklyn Heights are working to place residents on teams, but since full rosters are submitted to the villages, there is no guarantee that our residents will be placed on teams. We should know more soon.

Noted below is the remaining registration deadline for 2018:

SportDeadlineYouth BasketballOctober 1, 2018

If you have any questions or need further information, feel free to reach out to Stacey Vitanza at chvsports@cuyahogaheights.com or on my cell phone at 440-227-3801.